McGregor Newsletter.   April 26th,2018


Dear Parents,

                 Well, we have finished our Terra Nova testing. It really wasn't so bad.

Hopefully the results will be back before the end of the school year.

       Report cards go home on Friday. Please let me know if you have any 

questions about grades.

        Next week we will be back to our regular schedule. There will be a language

test on Wednesday. I have sent home a study guide and practice test.

        We have begun working on our class plays which we will present to you

in the latter part of May. I'll let you know when we are ready. It will be fun!


       In history we will be studying Washington State ( history).


       We have sure been enjoying some wonderful weather, however

it is supposed to be cooler tomorrow. (ie. kids will need  sweatshirts )

      The Spring Program is on Tues. May 8th at 1:30pm, please join us.



                                              God bless,

                                              Ross M.



P.s. I know it's early but we will be looking for a venue for our class party.
The tentative date is Tues. June 12th. If you want to provide the venue or
you know of a venue which would work, please let me know. Thanks.

 

360 970-6430. Text or call.
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